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Shawnna Rule

From: Ben Mooney
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:09 PM
To: Todd Hellrigel; Shawnna Rule
Subject: Fwd: PBIS resignation 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jenny Deluhery <deluhery@midwestcentral.org> 
Date: May 5, 2025 at 3:01:13 PM CDT 
To: Ben Mooney <mooney@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: PBIS resignation 

  
Dear Mr. Mooney,  
              I am writing to formally resign from my paid position on the PBIS committee. 
This decision did not come lightly.  I have truly enjoyed being part of the PBIS committee 
and contributing to our shared goal of fostering a positive and supportive school 
climate.  Collaborating with such a dedicated team has been both rewarding and inspiring, 
and I am proud of the progress we’ve made together.   
              At this time, I find it necessary to step back in order to better balance my 
professional and personal responsibilities.  I remain deeply committed to the mission of 
PBIS and look forward to supporting its success in other ways as my schedule allows. 
Thank you,  
Jenny Deluhery   
  


